
 

Impact7G, Inc.® Acquired by Wright Service Corp.® 

January 3, 2024 
 
Impact7G, Inc., a multidisciplinary environmental consulting firm based in Johnston, Iowa, 
announced today that it has been acquired by Wright Service Corp. effective December 29, 2023. 
 
Based in West Des Moines, Iowa, Wright Service Corp. and its family of companies provide 
expertise in consulting utility vegetation management including inspection, auditing, risk mitigation, 
forest management and reforestation, technology solutions, consulting and operations, commercial 
environmental services, plus residential and commercial landscaping, and tree care. 
 
“Impact7G’s specialized expertise in telecommunications environmental services, health and safety 
compliance, natural resource restoration, and clean water initiatives will expand the services and 
talent of our diverse environmental professionals and deliver exceptional value to our clients and 
partners,” said Wright Service Corp. President and CEO Austin Kennedy. 
 
Impact7G is excited to join an employee-owned company with deep roots in Iowa. As part of Wright 
Service Corp.’s environmental division, Impact7G will continue to offer the same high-quality 
environmental services to our valued clients that we have been delivering since 2011. 
 
“Our commitment to our staff, our clients and the environment will be strengthened far beyond what 
we set out to accomplish 13 years ago when Impact7G was founded. We look forward to working 
with the Wright team to expand our services into new markets while providing our employees with 
new opportunities in the environmental field,” Impact7G President Ryan Peterson said. 
 
Impact7G was advised on the transaction by Brown, Winick, Graves, Gross and Baskerville, PLC 
acting as legal counsel. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.impact7g.com/news-release/impact7g-inc-acquired-by-wright-service-corp/  
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